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December: 12/8 – Walk & Dine 
           PLEASE NOTE - NO MEETING IN DECEMBER!!! 
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President’s Message 
Since this is the season for Thanks and Giving, I would like to give special thanks to 
several members.  

First, I would like to thank Judy Rowley for organizing a wonderful year-end party. The 
location, food and decorations were great! Your hard works is really appreciated. We had 
a great showing of members and guests. The gift exchange was a hit even though some of 
the questions for the gifts may have been a little lame.  

Second, I would like to thank the group of volunteers for the Rotary Lights. Charlie and 
Carol Britten, Mike and Pat Foster, Claude Mosley, Tom and Mary Stibbe and Kathy 
Fontanin. We had a lot of fun, and this gets on the list for next year. A special thanks 
goes to Tom Stibbe for pulling this together.  

I would also like to thank the outgoing officers for 2006. Del Schreck,Vice President; 
Judy Rowley for her great work as Activities Director; Claude Mosley, Governor; and 
Tim Davison, for his many years of service as Sergeant at Arms. Your excellent work 
made my job much easier.  

I am looking forward to 2007 and working with the new officers: Charlie Britten, Vice 
President; Joan Schreck, Activities Director; Tom Stibbe, Governor; Judy Rowley in her 
new role as Secretary; and Ron Parker as the new Sergeant at Arms.  

We have another reason to look forward to 2007 with the advent of Ray Hutson being our 
new sole Automotive Sponsor. This should be beneficial both for the club and for Ray 
Hutson.  

2007 should be an exciting year with social events, competition, parades and general 
camaraderie. All in all, it will provide River City Corvette members a great opportunity 
to share the vision for the River City Corvette Club.  



"The purpose of this organization is for Chevrolet Corvette owners to promote and share 
goodwill and fellowship; to engage in social and competitive events encouraging 
favorable interest in the club and the Corvette, and support high standards of maintenance 
and courtesy on the road."  

With that I would like to close the year with a Thank You to all the members. Without 
you there would not be a River City Corvette Club.  

Kathy and I wish all members a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. Share this 
special time of year with friends and family!  

Holiday Wishes,  
 
David Fontanini 
 
 

Webmaster’s Notes 
To see what club events are coming up for the month of December, please check the 
Events Calendar page.  

New pictures have been added to the Gallery page.  

To get a copy of this month's newsletter, just click on Download.  

If you are a Corvette owner and would like get more information about the River City 
Corvettes Club, just send us an email at rcc-boardmembers@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
 
RCC Webmaster, 
John Gesslein  
webmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
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